Dike, Darlene

From: Viviana Fain Binda |||

Sent: 09 February 2016 13:48

To: Dike, Darlene

Subject: Fwd: 18 Parsifal Road, London NW6 1UH. Planning Application ref: 2015/6629/P.
Categories: Orange Category

Dear Darlene Dike,

T am enclosing Steven Appleby’s letter to you. It was sent back to him as he seems to have another email
address for you. He has asked me to mail it on to you as he failed a few times.

Could you please confirm receipt.

Thank you so much,

Kind regards,

Viviana Fain-Binda

----Original message----
From :
Date : 02/02/2016 - 18:06 (GMTST)

To : darlenedike(@planning gov.uk
Subject : 18 Parsifal Road, London NW6 1UH. Planning Application ref: 2015/6629/P.

Dear Ms Dike
Re: Planning Application ref: 2015/6629/P

T have returned to the UK in the last few days and T was dismayed to find the planning application
regarding 18 Parsifal Road. This work has already been carried out to the property.

1 object to this planning application on the grounds that it has nothing to do with the Conservation Area
Guidelines that Parsifal Road is part of. The loss of flora and fauna will greatly affect the beauty of this
lovely road.

Work has been going on for months to this property without any consultation to the other residents in the
road and the effect it has had on their properties. It is all too common for house owners to do the work
and then, when challenged, to go for planning permission. Planning Control must have a much stricter
policy regarding works already carried out before permission is sought.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely

Steven Appleby



